
	
 
 
August 23, 2018                                 File No.: P18003     

 
 
Left Hand Architecture & Design Inc. 
1801 McDonald Street 
Regina, Sk. | S4N 7A2 

 
Suite 2000 | 125 9th Avenue SE 
Calgary, Alberta | T2G 0P6 
 
Attention : Ms. Elaine Gohlke 
Council Officer  
Office of the City Clerk 
City of Regina  
Queen Elizabeth II Court 
2476 Victoria Avenue  
PO Box 1790 | Regina, Saskatchewan | S4P 3C8 

 
 

2119 Lorne Street Discretionary Use Application | | DU-18- 11 | Proposed House Form Commercial / 
Residential Building in TAR – Transitional Area Residential Zone  
 
2119 Lorne Street | Regina, Saskatchewan | S4P 2M6  

 
Dear Elaine. 
 
 
This letter is to inform you that we will be in attendance at the City Council meeting on Monday August 
27, 2018 in order to represent our Client and answer any questions that may be posed by City Council 
with regards to the subject lined property Discretionary Use application. Since the application is 
straightforward and no concerns have been presented to us to date, we will not be making any formal 
presentation with regards to this application. 

 
Thanks kindly for allowing Left Hand Architecture & Design Inc. to be involved in this process. Please do 
not hesitate to touch base if you have any questions or concerns.  
	
Kind Regards, 

 

 

 
Anthony G. Cameron 
Architect | AAA | SAA | MRAIC | B.A. | M.Arch.  
anthony@lefthandarch.com | http://www.LeftHandArch.com 
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